




























































































































Dear Marcus 
 
Just following up my conversation with your colleague, we understand that Councillor Chris Elmore 
(who represents the relevant Ward) has formally requested a Site Visit for the above application, 
scheduled to be heard tomorrow. 
 
Recognising that it is highly likely this request will be followed, particularly given that visual amenity 
is a key part of the application and that this is a relatively new Planning Committee, I have decided 
not to make the journey to Barry tomorrow but to be available for the meeting at the end of the 
month. 
 
In so far as it is relevant, we would therefore like to support the Councillor’s request for a Site Visit 
to proceed and perhaps this view could be voiced when this comes to be considered. In the unlikely 
event that a site visit is turned down, perhaps you could apologise for our not being present and 
explain the reason. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Douglas 
_______________________________ 

Douglas Wardle 
direct:   +44 1323 833824 
mobile: +44 7770 226680 
douglas.wardle@ukpdp.co.uk 
 

 
_______________________________ 

This e-mail may contain confidential and/or privileged information. If you are not the intended recipient (or 
have received this e-mail in error) please notify the sender immediately and delete this e-mail. Any 
unauthorised copying, disclosure or distribution of the material in this e-mail is strictly forbidden.  
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